Dear DCPS Families,

Beginning on Wednesday, Nov. 8, 2023, Dickenson County Public Schools will offer an ALL-In After-School Tutoring program to provide additional instructional help to our students in reading and math in grades 3rd -8th and 9th - 12th grades

This tutoring initiative is part of Dickenson County Public Schools and the Virginia Department of Education ALL-In strategy to help our students regain learning loss. You may have received the attached letter encouraging your child to participate in this tutoring opportunity.

If you received a letter or if you want to find out more about the All-In Tutoring After School for your child, please call your child's principal, assistant principal or teacher to ask about this opportunity. Children will receive instructional tutoring in individualized and small group instructional settings.

Again, thank you for considering allowing your child to participate.

Best wishes,

Haydee L. Robinson, Division Superintendent

Dickenson County Public Schools

P.O. Box 1127, 309 Volunteer Avenue Clintwood, Virginia 24228 Phone (276) 926-4643 Fax (276) 926-6374



Haydee L. Robinson, Superintendent

Oct. 24, 2023

Dear Parent and Guardian,

Dickenson County Public Schools is offering additional after-school tutoring in reading and math for the 2023 -2024 school year for our children enrolled in Grades 3-8 The All-In Tutoring Program will provide your child help in a small- group instructional setting. We encourage you to allow your child, to attend the All-In Tutoring in order to for your child to receive additional assistance in his/her instructional program.

The All-In After School Tutoring Program will begin on Wednesday, Nov. 8, 2023. and will meet on Students will be provided a snack after school, and if necessary, bus transportation will be provided.

Thank you for your consideration to allow your child to receive this individualized help. Our staff looks forward to working with your child in this tutoring opportunity.

Please complete and return the form below by to your child's school by Monday, Oct. 30, 2023.

Sincerely, Haydee L. Robinson, Division Superintendent John Whitner, Principal RMS Dr. Jesse Neece, Principal, RES Tony Robinson, Principal, CES

	(€1
I give my child,After-School Program.	, permission to participate in the All-In Tutoring
My child will need bus transportation. My address is	
I will pick up my child.	
Parent Signature	Contact #
Thank you, but I am opting my child out or	f the All-In Tutoring After School Program.
Parent Signature	